This is a follow up email to let you know that I did in fact participate in the course at ND January 12-13. The law school covered reasonable travel expenses (hotel and parking), and provided complimentary coffee and breakfast pastries. I plan to attend again February 3-4, 2018, and anticipate the same expenses to be covered by ND. I’ll email upon my return in February to confirm.

Thank you,

Nicole Klein

Assistant Inspector General

